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UP CO MlN1STUDENT SERVICES
International Student Orientation
An orientation session is planned by the International Student 
Advisor’s Office for international students. This orientation will 
focus on facilities and services that will help international students 
during their stay in Fredericton as well as in their academic studies. 
Orientation will be Friday, September 18, 1992,6:30pm to 10:30pm 
in the Alumni Memorial Lounge. All new international students and 
the executive of the international students and the executive of the 
international student organizations as well as the Board of 
International Students are invited to attend. During the above session 
individuals from various departments within the university as well as 
the Fredericton community will give information about their 
departments and services that are provided. International Students 

encouraged to ask the speakers questions after the end of their 
presentations. New international students and international 
organizations are encouraged to attend.

Graduate Recruitment Information Sessio
A series of lunch hour information sessions are planned by the 
Student Placement Service to acquaint graduating students with the 
procedures involved with graduate recruitment, 
employers begin their hiring plans early in the fall; some have 
application deadlines as early as September 30. Come to our one 
hour information session. We will have our registration cards, 
government application kits and general information on the 
employment application process. It is a very competitive job market 
out there; you owe it to yourself to take advantage of all available 
information.
Engineers 
Business
Computer Science Head Hall D-124, Fri. Sept. 25 at 12.30pm 
Forestry Forestry and Geology rm 203, Sept. 28, 12:30pm

Resume and Interview Workshops
A number of one hour resumé workshops and three hour interview 
skills workshops are scheduled over the fall and winter months. Drop 
into the Student Placement Service Room 3, Annex B and sign up.

Assertiveness Training Workshop.
October 1, 1992. Learn assertive skills such as meeting people and carrying on social conversations, 
making and refusing requests, expressing preferences, opinions, and feelings like anger. Two workshops 
are being offered this term and will meet either on Tuesday afternoons or Thursday evenings for seven 
weekly sessions. They are free to any full-time or part-time student at UNB or STU. Interested persons 
should contact Counselling Services at 453-4820 to arrange a preliminary interview prior to attending the 
group.

Singapore Students’ Association
The Singapore Students’ Association will be holding its welcome back meeting at the SUB, Rm 203 
Saturday the 19th of September at 10:30 am. All are welcome. Refreshments will be served.

Join the Bicentennial Choir 
Open to full and part-time students at UNB and STU. We’ve got a core of people returning for the new 

, but we’re looking for more men’s and women’s voices. No previous experience is required, just 
a desire to sing good music in good company. Rehearsal is every Monday evening from 7 to 9 pm in 
Room 22, Memorial Hall, beginning September 14. Sign up at the Bicentennial Choir booth dunng 
Student Activity Night in the SUB Ballroom Sept. 16, 10am to 8pm and Sept. 17, 10am to 5pm or phone 
Director Steve Peacock at 459-8166 or just come to the Monday night rehearsal.

UNB Adult Swim Instruction
Swimmers of all abilities are invited to the non-credit program to improve their swimming level. No 
previous experience necessary. Registration will take place Thursday Sept. 24th, 1992 from 7.00pm to 
8:30pm in Room A-116, Lady Beaverbrook Gym. Lessons will start Tuesday Sept 28th, 1992. 
join in the fun and learning. For more information call the UNB Recreation Office, 453-4579, daytime.

Memorandum
Tim Severin, British historian, adventurer and writer, will be giving a public lecture on a selection of his 
voyages of historical replication: The Jason Voyage, the Brendan Voyage, and the Crusade of Duke 
Godfrey of Bouillon. Mr. Severin is an internationally recognized historian specializing in exploration. 
A graduate of Oxford and former Harkness Fellow of Harvard, he has made several adventurous journeys 
of discovery and has published six books and numerous National Geographic articles describing these, 
along with a number of other, more general works. He currently resides in Ireland. The lecture will take 
place in McLaggan Hall on Monday, September 28th, from 7:30 to 9:00pm. Admission is free. For more 
information, please contact me at 4862.
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DineemAuditorium, Mon. Sept. 21 at 12:30pm 
Tilley Hall rm 304, Tues. Sept. 22 at 12:30pm

Speech Pathologists and Audiologists
Interested in graduate school? Looking for a position with varied employment prospects and great job 
satisfaction? Have you considered a career in communication disorders? Opportunities available for 
Speech language pathologists and audiologists, information session is Tuesday, Sept. 29, 1992, Room 
104/105 Kierstead Hall. Information available 12:00 noon to 1:30pm, presentation from 12:30 to 
1:00pm.

CAMPUS MINISTRY
Rev. Monte Peters 459-5673 or 450-2883 

Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507 
Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 
Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3

Worship Service: To mark the commencement of the 1992-93 
academic year at the University of New Brunswick. All 
faculty, staff and friends of UNB are invited. Alumni 
Memorial Lounge, Sunday Sept. 20, 7:00 PM.

Movie Review. Come join us to watch, review and discuss some 
well-known videos. All are welcome. After our spaghetti 
supper. Sept 18: “Cry Freedom.” Monte Peters’ Residence, 
Apt 2, Bridges House.

Spaghetti Snpners. Every Fri. 5:00 PM. Monte Peters’ Residence, 
Apt 2 Bridges House. All Welcome.

Intervarsitv Christian Fellowship. For an evening of bible study, 
discussion, fellowship and fun come join us every Thursday 
evening at 7:30 PM. Monte Peters’ Residence, Apt 2 Bridges 
House. All Welcome.

Marriage Preparation Workshops. Workshops are being organized 
for Sept 26, Nov. 28, Jan. 30, Feb 20, Mar. 20, April 24. 
Contact Campus Ministry 453-5089 or 459-5962.

Meditation Gronn. You are invited to join a non-denominational 
Christian Meditation Group meeting every Wednesday at 8:00 
PM. The meditation is guided by tape talks made by John 
Main O.S.B., founder of the Benedictine Priory in Montreal. 
For more information call Kathleen Crowley at 450-9623.

Famous Berkeley Prof Talking Via Satellite
A world-famous mathematician, Vaughn Jones of the University of California at Berkeley, will give a 
talk that will be received by satellite at the University of New Brunswick in Fredericton on Thurs. Sept. 
24. The talk, entitled, Knots, is open to the public and free of charge. Dr. Jones, who is noted for his 
expository skills, will discuss many of the concepts of knot theory and its applications in elementary 
terms for a general audience. The broadcast reception is scheduled for 3:30pm in Room 209 of the Wu 
Conference and Continuing Education Centre just inside the Montgomery Street gate on campus. 
Members of the audience will be able to ask Dr. Jones questions by telephone during the broadcast.

Literacy Council
The Literacy Council of Fredericton will hold a twelve-hour workshop for volunteers interested in 
teaching adult non-readers on a one-to-one basis. The workshop is being held Sept. 21, 32, 28 and 30 at 
6:45pm in Marshall d’Avray Hall, Room 356, on the UNB campus. Registration fee is ten dollars. 
Training is provided and no experience is necessary. For further information, please call the Literacy 
Library at 458-1396.

Fredericton YM-YWCA Certification Fitness Leader 
Attention all fitness enthusiasts! The Fredericton YM-YWCA will be conducting a 40 hour course of 
theory and practical training for the certification of fitness instructors. The Fitness Leadership Course 
will run on the Weekends of: Oct. 3-4, Oct. 17-18 and Oct. 31 to Nov. 1. Please contact Sheri Dryden or 
Mary-Ellen Myshrall at 458-1186 for more information and registration details.

Helpline Inc.
Do yooriiave time and skills you would like to contribute to the Oromocto community? The Oromocto 
Volunteer Bureau needs the following volunteers: Drivers, babysitters, homemakers, odd jobs persons, 
general office workers and computer operators for infoline, friendly visitors for shut ins and seniors and 
volunteers to assist in various ways at the Oromocto food bank. The need is plentiful and varied! For 
more information drop in at 68 Iroquois Ave. Oromocto or call the Volunteer Bureau at 357-9494.

Canadian Ski Patrol
The Ski Patrol is looking for skiers who are interested in joining the Canadian Ski Patrol. Any interest 
people should contact Ralph Smith at 458-9661 for details. For more information see "News Notes" this 
issueWorship Services

Caiholic Masses. St. Thomas Chapel: Mon.-Fri. 11:30; Sunday 
Masses 11:00 AM & 4:00 PM

Anglican Eucharist: Sunday 11:00 AM, Wed and Thurs. 12:30 
PM. Old Arts Chapel. One, fat One fi-ee

We Present this coupon and with the purchase of one round of 
mini-golf, your friend plays for free
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Purchase one large bucket of golf balls, receive your second /^ 

bucket for free. I U.
Valid until Thanksgiving Weekend 

( Oct 16*) $ «Bucket Club

6km West of Fredericton T.C.H.
Phone 450-6057
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